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July 16, 2025 
 

 KCEAA Health and Wellness Clinic Board of Directors Meeting Cancellation 
Notice  

 
Please be advised that the KCEAA Health and Wellness Clinic Board of Directors meeting 
scheduled for 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, July 22, 2025, has been cancelled. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to reach out. 
 
 
 
Sincerely:  

 
 
 
Ethan Walker  


